
From: ruok, hello hello@ruok.org.au
Subject: Re: QUESTIONS TO R U OK?

Date: 20 August 2021 at 2:26 pm
To: Gordon gordon@getmail.com.au

Dear Gordon,
 
Jack Singleton is no longer an R U OK? Board Director.
 
We will make efforts to contact him and ask him to update his LinkedIN profile.
 
Kind regards,
Brie  
___________
The R U OK? Team
E: hello@ruok.org.au
W: ruok.org.au
 
R U OK? acknowledges Aboriginal and/or Torres Strait Islander peoples and communities as the traditional
custodians of the land on which we live and work and pay our respects to elders past, present and
emerging. We are an inclusive organisation and respect people of all backgrounds, genders, sexualities,
cultures, bodies and abilities. ​
 

 
 
This email and any attachments may contain information that is personal, confidential, subject to legal or professional privilege and/or copyright.
If you have received this email in error, please notify the sender by return email, delete this email and destroy any copy. We do not guarantee
that this email, or the attachments to it, are free from viruses or other conditions which may damage your systems or data. You should rely on
your own virus detecting processes to ensure that email messages are safe to open and will not interfere with your systems. Our Privacy Policy
sets out how we collect, disclose and handle personal information under the Privacy Act 1988 (Cth) and the Australian Privacy Principals. By
providing us such information, you consent to these practices unless you tell us otherwise. Our Privacy Policy is available
at https://www.ruok.org.au/privacy-policy. 
 
 
From: Gordon <gordon@getmail.com.au>
Date: Monday, 16 August 2021 at 9:04 am
To: "ruok, hello" <hello@ruok.org.au>
Subject: QUESTIONS TO R U OK?
 
TO:
The Board of Directors RUOK? Limited
1 Kent Street
Millers Point NSW 2000  
 
Dear Board of Directors
 
Please find the attached correspondence for your attention.
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Please find the attached correspondence for your attention.
 
Kind regards
 
Gordon Craven


